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What we have been doing this term: Some photos of us! 

Amy and Neah agreed to edit this 

edition of the newsletter. Here’s 

what they have to say: 

“The past couple of weeks we have 

been gardening and planting 

flowers to make our garden look 

good for summer. This term we 

have been cooking for our class. 

We have made chicken burgers, 

chicken fajita pasta and spaghetti 

Bolognese. We cook every Monday 

and we go shopping to buy the 

ingredients to cook. The food we 

cook is nice and everyone loves it. 

Some of us have go out to do work 

experience throughout the week. 

On Wednesday and Thursday, we 

did our English assessments and this 

week we are doing our Maths 

assessments.  We are planning our 

street party at Post-16 it will be fun 

eating with friends.” 

Flint class are also planning a trip to 

Thorpe Park in June and there will 

be a class visit to the seaside later 

next term. 

Some of Flint class are involved in 

the planning committee for this 

year’s prom, which will take place 

in July. Some people have already 

chosen their outfits! 

We would like to say huge 

congratulations to all our students 

who sat assessments this month. 

They have worked hard and we are 

all very proud of them. 

 

 

 

Dates & Points to remember:  

Friday 26th May – End of term 5  

Monday 5th June - Back to school 

Saturday 24th June – Castle Fest * 

Thursday 6th July – Prom 

Thursday 13th July pm – Post-16 Coronation Street Party  

Monday 17th July – Leavers’ Assembly * 

Wednesday 19th July – End of Term 6 

* Parent/ carer events 


